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- Decerr.ber 12, 1974 

Mr. Kerr( ,it Geary 
R. D. #2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pennsytvania 18088 

Dear Kermit: 

I am pleased to verify your reception of WHBN 

on December 2, 1974 between 3:01 A.M. and 

3:.30 A.M. (E.S.T.). 
In all I have received 31 reports from NRC 

members that did hear our test broadcast. The most 

distant was Seattle, Washington. Other distant points 

were Florida, Connecticut and Canada. 

Maybe I can do this again sometime in the 

future. 

TD:vf 

Sincerely, 

Tom Devine 
Chief Engineer 


